
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
We are doing everything we can to protect the children and families in our program from 
the spread of COVID-19. To this extent, we are following the Centers for Disease 
Control (CDC) and local health department guidelines regarding practices to reduce the 
spread of the Novel Coronavirus, or COVID-19.   
 
Among all the normal daily health and safety procedures we utilize, all staff, children, 
and families are required to wash their hands upon entering the building. We are taking 
temperatures, disinfecting surfaces, and providing hand sanitizer. We are also following 
our sick policy in regard to illness symptoms.  
 
 If we all work together, we can overcome the spread of COVID-19 as well as other 
infectious diseases.  We are doing everything in our power to continue to practice proper 
sanitizing measures throughout the day. By signing below, you are bringing your child to 
our program at your free will and are agreeing not to take legal action against Smart Start 
Pre-Prep,  if you or your child falls ill with the Coronavirus.  
 
SMART START PRE-PREP, LLC. 
 
____________________________________ 
Pamela K. Mace, CEO and Director 
 
____________________________________ 
Parent or Guardian’s Printed Name 
 
____________________________________ 
Parent of Guardian’s Signature 
 
____________________________________ 
Date 

SMART START PRE-PREP, LLC 
13801 McCormick Drive 
Tampa, Florida 33626 
813-855-7333 
813-855-5088 (Fax) 


